
Year 5/6: 90.4% Below 

Year 3/4: 94.3% Below 

Year 1/2: 97.9% Good 

Reception: 92.2% Below 

This week’s whole school 
attendance                      

93.5%  

Yearly school attendance 
to date:  

94%  

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all 
schools. 

     

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Dates for the diary  

Break up for half term—Friday 9th Feb  

Return to school—Monday 19th February  

Break up for Easter Friday 22nd March 

Return to school—Monday 8th April  

Do you have a spare hour on a morning 8am-

9am? Could you help in our busy FREE breakfast 

club? If so, please speak to Mrs Bates in the 

school office ASAP. We are always looking for 

volunteers to help support this fantastic FREE 

facility for our children.  

Polite reminder for ParentPay  

Please ensure ParentPay accounts are up to date. Any 
accounts in arrears after half term will need to make 
alternative arrangements for lunch and breakfast club. 
Thanks  

Book corner  

Congratulations to the winners over the last two weeks. 
Enjoy your new books. We expect all our children to read 
AT LEAST THREE TIMES PER WEEK. Please help your 
child be the best that they can be! 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards— For Presen-
tation  

Bonnie Mrs Robson 

Rossi -Mrs Davies 

Tyler -Mr Fairbridge 

Isla -Miss Gazzard 

Ezmaii  -Breakfast club star 

Nursery/Little Explorer Star— Lola 

 

 

 

Friday 9th February 2024  

 Well the half term is over already and what a 

busy one it has been!  

On Wednesday, two teams of Year 5 and 6 

children attended the Cleveland School Sport 

Partnership BasketBall competition. The chil-

dren played some amazing games against 

other schools showing their Lingdale Values of 

team work and resilience. Their impeccable 

behaviour was commented on by staff and 

coaches from the event. Well done!  

National Story Telling Week  

HUGE thank you to all the families that managed to spare to time to join us for Story Telling sessions 

last week. It was great to see parents in school and   we hope you enjoyed it. Please check your child’s 

class dojo for pictures and don’t forget over half term to read, read and read.  

Get Caught Reading in  an Unusual Place Competition  

It is time for our annual reading competition. Over half term we want to see pictures of pupils– or 

families– reading in the most unusual places. Previous entries have included car washes,  Roseberry 

Topping, The Lake District and cosy dens that the children have made.  Please take photographs and 

e mail them to the office or Y5/6@Lingdale.org. The deadline for entries is Wednesday 21st Febru-

ary. Winners will be announced  ( and prizes awarded) in assembly on Friday 23rd 



Bag Packing Super Stars!  

A MASSIVE well done to our AMAZING PTFA and children who 

spent their Saturday at Marks and Spencer's bag packing. The 

children were an absolute credit to the school and we are so 

proud of them all. Well done to Ava, Kylan, Naomi, Rosie, Lu-

cas, and Elijah. You were respectful, helpful and not only raised 

funds for school but were absolute super stars.  

 

Safeguarding Notice  

Should you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children at Lingdale Primary School, please contact a mem-

ber of the safeguarding team. If you are worried about a child, please visit http://www.teescpp.org.uk/ for more infor-

mation about how to report your concerns. During working hours: Monday to Thursday 8.30am – 5pm Friday 8.30am – 

4.30pm South Tees Multi-agency Hub Daisy Lane, Overfields, Redcar Tel: 01642 130700 Email: southteesmach@redcar-

cleveland.gov.uk Out of hours: Emergency Duty Team Tel: 01642 524 552 In an emergency contact Cleveland Police on: 

101 NSPCC National Helpline Tel: (0808) 8005000 NSPCC Whistleblowing Helpline Tel: (0800) 028 0285 If a member of 

the public considers that there is an emergency situation, they should dial 999 for the Police  

Have a lovely half term everyone! Be Safe, Be Ready, Be Respectful!  

Out of school Super Stars! 

Well done to Elijah and Henry who have both worked hard outside of 

school. Elijah has achieved his 20m for swimming and Henry  has gained 

a host of  badges from Beavers. We are proud of you both so keep it up 

boys!  

Baby News! 

Congratulations to 

Ms Coe who had a 

beautiful baby boy 

Leroy on Saturday.  

Mother and baby are 

doing well and we all 

can’t wait to meet 

him!  


